
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

3rd February 2023 

Artsmark Silver Award 

We are pleased to announce that we have been awarded the Artsmark Silver Award! Our Artsmark 

journey has largely been defined by capacity building and identifying teachers’ needs. We were able 

to address requirements around drawing, by creating bespoke documents covering 'knowledge and 

skills' as well as 'progression'. We have also been networking with other schools and hosting visiting 

artists and investing in high quality resources. All of this has boosted confidence and the sense of 

value placed on the Arts.  

 

 

 

 

SEND Parent Consultations 

The booking system went live on Thursday 2nd February for the SEND parent consultations. Please head 
over to your Arbor account to book your time slot. 

Parent Consultations 

These will be held on 7th and 14th March from 1pm. Letter to follow next week. 

Ofsted Outcome 

As you may remember, Redhill underwent a two day  
Ofsted inspection on 13th and 14th December 2022.  
On Tuesday, we will be sending you a letter outlining  

the results from the inspection. Included in the  
letter will be a link to the full report. 

 Valentine’s Disco — Thursday 16th February 

If your child would like to go, please pay and return the booking form to the office by  

Friday 10th February. Please see The Friends Facebook page for further details. 

School Reading Books 

Please can we ask that you have a good look at home for any school reading books you may have and  

return them to your child’s class teacher ASAP. 

Weekly Newsletter 

In the Book of Kindness This Week: 

Ruby Churchill 

Well done! 

One Day Creative Drama Workshops 

Next week, we will be completing themed activities as part of E-Safety Week. Each class will take part in 
a drama workshop led by One Day Creative which has been fully funded by the school. KS1 will  
complete workshops entitled ‘Into the Screen’. The workshop will focus on playing games online which 
can be a lot of fun but can also present dangers. KS2 will explore how social media, the internet and 
online gaming are an integral part of everyday life. 



 

 

 

This week, Year 1 took part in a drama work shop all about the Great Fire of London. We had to use all of 

our learning from this half term to help us re-enact what it would have been like during the fire in 1666. 

The children had so much fun!   

 

 

 

 

Sporting News 

This week, we have been busy attending a range of sports competitions. Recently, we took part in a Y6 
basketball tournament where the children played really well and did the school proud.  On Monday,  

children from KS2 competed in a dodgeball competition against various schools in and around Telford 
and Wrekin. It was great to be able to take two teams to this competition, who both tried their very best 

and they showcased our school values excellently throughout. On Tuesday, our under 10 boys qualified 
for the semi-final of a football competition, with a thrilling 6-0 victory against Windmill Primary School. To 

end the week, we wish our Year 5/6 girls the best of luck in their football match against Priorslee Academy 
after school today.  

 

 

 

Year 1 - The Great Fire of London 

Theatre Workshop 


